
 
 
 

Every Student Thriving 
 
31 January  2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Part of our duty as a school is to ensure that students are equipped to manage the 
risks they may face in life. In the last few briefings I have explored the risks 
associated with AI.  This week I am  pleased to inform you that John Colet School 
has introduced the C-Card System to further enhance our commitment to 
supporting the health and well-being of our students. This initiative will work 
alongside our existing sexual health education program to provide our older 
students with access to sexual health resources in a safe and responsible manner. 

The C-Card System is a confidential service designed to help young people make 
informed, responsible decisions about their health and relationships while fostering 
a culture of safety and respect. The system also aims to reduce the risks associated 
with unsafe sexual practices and to encourage open, non-judgmental 
conversations about sexual health. More information can be found at brook.org.uk 

Participation in the C-Card System is voluntary, and students will receive 
information and training about its benefits as part of their ongoing health 
education. Our aim is to empower students to take charge of their health while 
ensuring they have the tools and knowledge they need to protect themselves. 

To maintain confidentiality and security, students will be able to access the C-Card 
service from two trusted members of our staff: Miss Shervell, our Student Medical 
Officer, and Mr Richardson. Both are trained to support students with any questions 
or concerns, and they will provide a safe, discreet space for students to access the 
service. 

In other news Year 11 and Year 13 have responded well to their mock outcomes 
and as we move out of the dark, wet gloom  of January optimism springs eternal! 
Examinations, like all performances, need to be carefully prepared for with routine 
and structure. We will be emphasising  this relentlessly  with our examination 
students over the coming months . Structured revision routines that start now 
will pay dividends later and could lead to that extra 5% that could transform a 
grade. Equally, every grade counts! It is a competitive environment out there and if 
you can secure an examination portfolio that has breadth and depth it will place 
you at an advantage. As parents/carers of examination students I would urge you to 
encourage your child to begin their routines now as it is literally an investment in 
their future.  

Take care - Ian Brierly 

 

Ready - Respectful - Responsible 
 

http://brook.org.uk/


 
 
 

Every Student Thriving 
 

REMINDERS & NOTICES 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 
Year 13 Consultation Evening (4.00-7.00)​ ​ ​ -​ ​ 6th February 
Year 11 Consultation Evening (4.00-7.00)​ ​ ​ -​ ​ 13th February 
Half-term begins​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ -​ ​ 17th February 
 
CURRENT VACANCIES 
 

●​ Learning Support Assistants 
●​ Business Studies Teacher 
●​ Cover Supervisor 
●​ Caretaker 
●​ Site Supervisor 

 
Please check our website for further details here. 
WHARF ROAD TRAFFIC SURVEY 
 
The local traffic support group would be really grateful if you could fill in the survey below 
regarding traffic/parking concerns in Wharf Road. Your views would be very much 
welcomed! 

TRAFFIC SURVEY 
 
 
 
SAFEGUARDING ADVICE FOR PARENTS : Click HERE for practical tips 
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https://www.johncolet.co.uk/about/vacancies/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf5nZuRcqtCT7y41ni_9LmAyyBqTPlLTP3ht_pmDA6hPkTKWw/viewform
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1gCl9FYSSKj-HFtCEAx5K3BAzmtWcXo54/view?usp=drive_link
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JOHN HAMPDEN VACANCY 
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The John Hampden School Wendover  

Midday Meals Supervisor Vacancy  

We have a vacancy from March 2025 for a Midday Meals Supervisor   

Working hours would be 12 noon – 1.30pm Monday to Friday (7.5 hrs per week) term time  

only. The applicant would preferably have some experience of working with children,  

however this is not essential as full training will be given.   

Start date: as soon as possible in March 2025   

Closing date: Monday 31st March 2025  

The salary will be Bucks Pay Range 1A.5 (£23,104 Pro rata, £11.98 per hour)   

If you are interested in this post please call the school office on: 01296 622629 or email:  

office@jhampden.bucks.sch.uk to receive an application form.   

Please return completed applications as soon as possible. Suitable candidates may be  

interviewed before the closing date and John Hampden School Wendover reserves the right  

to withdraw the position if an early appointment is made.   

Safeguarding Statement   

The successful candidate will have due regard for safeguarding and promoting the welfare  
of children as stipulated by the Child Protection Policy. Safer recruitment procedures are  in 

place and any appointment will be subject to satisfactory references and statutory   
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COMMUNITY SUPPORT 

 
 

 

SAFEGUARDING LEADS & INFORMATION 
 
 
If parents have any concerns about this 
practice or, believe that any young person 
at John Colet School might be at risk, then 
please do contact one of the members of 
our Safeguarding Team via  
 
safeguarding@johncolet.co.uk 
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